
Dear Families,

We are getting closer to the date in which all schools will utilize HealthCheck to manage daily

health screenings for students.  This letter is to notify you that you may have received a user 

account and activation email from HealthCheck by Stratum. If you did receive a link, please be

sure to click the activation link in the email, and register your account. Once activated, you will 

be able to access HealthCheck on any smartphone, tablet or web browser and begin performing 

HealthChecks immediately.

If you did not receive an activation email from HealthCheck, no worries! You can still sign up!

You will first need to start the registration process by

accessing this link: http://tinyaps.com/?HealthCheck 

Step #1: Select your grade and school on the form 

Step #2: Select your school's facility code and Submit 

Step #3: Copy the facility code 

Step #4: Fill out the required information 

Step #5: Once all fields are complete, paste the Facility 

Code, and click Sign Up (see screenshot). 

Step #6: Check your email inbox for final activation 

instructions.  Done!

You can also search HealthCheck app by Stratum and download the app for Apple App Store
(iPhone) or the Google Play Store (Android).

Respectfully,

School Administration.




